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Dear Chair Dembrow,

As a farmer in your district I am asking you to oppose cap and trade legislation currently under consideration in the
Oregon Senate. This legislation will impair are competitiveness in the both the domestic and global marketplace.
Farmers already operate on very thin margins. Attempts to isolate the effects of this bill to metro areas is useless for
us since our fuel purchases come from these areas as the only feasible source.

The efects on natural gas and propane prices will be extremely negative for us due to the correlative impact on
fertilizer prices and other inputs.

I urge you to oppose the cap-and-trade bill (LC 19). Farm families can't afford this policy, and more work needs to
be done to address the concerns raised by farmers, ranchers, and loggers.

Thank you for listening to my concerns.

Sincerely,

Shanna Suttner

37256 Camp Creek Rd
Springfield, OR 97478
suttnertoo@aol.com



